OL Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes
October 2, 2014
Attendees: Thom Gencarelli; Kudret Topyan; Arno Kolz; Yassir Samra

Excused:  Kim Fairchild;  

I. The Committee reviewed the NYSED Substantial Change statement for converting the OL Degree Completion Program to a full BS Degree Program.  The Committee also reviewed the revised SCPS Transcript Evaluation form for accuracy.   [The form was revised  to reflect that Organizational Communication has now been placed under Social Sciences.  This change was made due to CCC noting the prior incorrect categorization of the course.] 

II. Cheryl shared that she was able to identify a faculty member from the School of Science to create a biology course for SCPS.  This will provide students two science courses in the general education area.  The course is being developed and will be offered in Spring 2015.
III. The Public Policy course was discussed due to consistent low enrollment. (It was also mentioned that Non-Profit courses in the grad program is having similar problems).  A recommendation was made that Cheryl meet with the Chair of Labor Studies to get ideas on ways to enhance the Public Policy and Non-Profit courses  so that they may be more appealing.  

IV. Cheryl shared the status of the undergraduate courses that were being “redeveloped” in the MC blended course format.
V. The updated undergraduate curriculum map will be e-mailed to the Committee for approval.
VI. Updates on MSOL-A Special Topics course on Branding is being offered this Fall.  The MSOL Program is scheduled to be totally online by Fall 2015.

VII. The Committee will meet again at the end of October to review final documents for NYSED proposal.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl Harrison

